
         Memo for Record: Engineering and Facilities Meeting  

                                        June 3 2019 

 

We had an off-site meeting of the Lake Saint Louis E and F 

Committee on June 3, 2019.  Most of us met at the Duello road 

sight.  It was a way to review what has been done so far to 

alleviate the water runoff problems.  We walked the grounds and 

discussed the ongoing issues dealing with the water runoff 

problems.   

The contractors will keep working the issues related to grading 

the land and dealing with water runoff issues.  It is to rain this 

week and we will watch what happens. 


